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Happy New Year to all our members. 
As we look back on 2022, we had a very busy and exciting year! 
We finished the year with 28 brand new members and 22 brand  
new associate members joining our club. Here are just a few 
highlights of the many events and activities of WRW:
*Heard from our Republican Governor Candidates running in 
 the primary.
*Made over 14,800 phone calls for our post-primary candidates.
*Knocked on hundreds and hundreds of doors for Joe Lombardo.
*Attended fundraisers, rallies, special events for our candidates.
*Worked hundreds of hours at the polls as watchers and workers.
*Hosted an Election Night Watch Party.
*Donated thousands of dollars toward candidates.
*Posted signs upon signs in front yards.
Whew! Washoe Republican Women really stepped up and made a significant
difference. Winding down, I just want to say “THANK YOU” for all your hard work and
dedication during this mid-term election. The 2024 Presidential Election is right around
the corner. I encourage you to join us, hand in hand, with our sister clubs to be
involved and educated in the process of electing conservative candidates. I invite you to
join WRW in 2023 for an exciting year. I hope to see you at our up-coming luncheon
January 18th. Shy to come by yourself? Bring a friend! 
May the New Year be filled with Good Health & Blessings!
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During 2023 Caring for America will continue to collect
personal care items and seasonal clothing items for men,

women and children for the Reno Gospel Mission. New
and used items are welcome. Socks and underwear must
be new. There will be a sign and collection box at all the

WRW luncheons for collection. Contact Tee Rogers at
teerogers1924@gmail.com for any questions or concerns. 

Caring for America Campgain 2023
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RSVP NOW

January Luncheon
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WRW Christmas Party Highlights!

A great time was had by all at
WRW Annual Christmas Party! 
Thank you to Kim Bacchus for

generously inviting us all into her
beautifully decorated home.

Everyone brought a dish to share
the food was abundant and

overflowing! Thank you all who
joined in sharing the holiday

season with other like minded
individuals to celebrate the

season of our Lord! 



It was a great date night for members Scott and Michon
Kessler and their neighbors, Rick and Luanne Sorenson

Big THANK YOU to Cindy for being the best 
bartender for us!  

There was an unbelievable amount of food! We all ate,
drank and were very Merry! 

Lee Gilmore and Ken Lewis  enjoying a 
glass of holiday cheer

Nancy Rinehart, Melody
Lewis, Steph and Victoria

Gavranovic had a great time
at the festive event.

Our fabulous and festive board members. 
Glenda, Steph, Day and Kim Bacchus our
hostess with the mostest! Thank you so

much for hosting us! You outdid yourself!

Day Younker with Bob and
Roseanne Hardenbrook



Let's see your best memes! Submit to
michonkessler@gmail.com by the 25th 

of every month to be in the running! 

Happy Birthday
Nancy Ball

Carol Del Carlo
Alice Nealis
Diane Todd
Patti Curtis

Christine Steigerwald 

MEMBERS
Welcome New 

Kris Miller
Alice Nealis

Stephanie Rizzardi
Joyce White
Nancy Ball
Dixie Parise
Pam Jensen



New Associates

Dan Shore
Tammy Zenner

“We Want You”
To remain in good standing

with WRW, please send in your
renewal application by

February 15, 2023. 
It’s going to be a great year!

Membership 
Renewal Time! 

Linda Zirelli
Jim Feeney

Janet Freixas
Nury Wood
Nikki Young

Sandy Masters

"Please bring us ten new members and ten
associate members in January." says

Glenda and Steph to Santa. 
"We have been very good girls this year!"



RSVP
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BUY TICKETS

https://www.lombardoinauguration.com/northern-nevada-ball/


HELP WANTED…
Do you enjoy working with different

groups of people?
Would you like to be involved in our

club’s Treasurer activities?
Have experience with Quick Books?

An interest in accounting?
WRW is looking for a member to join

us as our Treasurer. 
If you’re curious or interested,

contact me!
Glenda Gilmore, President

ggilmore44@gmail.com
707-249-3070

Still Need Help! 

Americanism by Jane Hillerby

PLEASE REPORT YOUR
JULY 1 2022 TO DECEMBER
31 2022 CAMPAIGN HOURS
NO LATER THAN JANUARY

10 2023. 
Email

Phyllis.westrup@gmail.com
or text 714-396-3930

THE LOUISIANA PURCHASE
President Thomas Jefferson’s purchase of the Louisiana Territory from France in 1803 nearly

doubled the size of the United States. For the bargain price of $15 million. Jefferson purchased
800,000 square miles of land stretching from New Orleans to the foothills of the Rocky

Mountains. About one-quarter of the current United States, including all or part of fifteen
states, joined the nation as a result of the deal with the French ruler Napoleon Bonaparte.

Originally, the diplomats Jefferson sent to Paris in 1803 wanted to buy only the key city of New
Orleans in order to protect American shipping on the Mississippi River. Napoleon, however, had

other ideas. The soon-to-be emperor insisted on including the rest of France’s territory in
North America as well, famously declaring, “I renounce Louisiana.” At the time Napoleon was

planning war with Great Britain, and he needed the proceeds from the sale of Louisiana to
finance his army.

For Jefferson, the treaty with France presented a personal and political dilemma. During the
1790s, Jefferson had been a scathing critic of the expansion of the government’s power under
the presidency of George Washington, but the Louisiana Purchase would be the most brazen

application of federal power yet. Many critics considered the deal illegal, since the Constitution
did not give the government the authority to acquire new territory. In the end, however,

Jefferson decided the opportunity was simply too good to allow principle to get in his way.
Setting aside his own scruples, Jefferson sent the treaty to Congress, where it was approved in

the fall of 1803. (Oppenheim, 2007)

Mamie Eisenhower Library Project
In 1961 the NFRW established the Mamie Eisenhower Library Project (MELP).

This is a memorial honoring a former First Lady providing a valuable
community service. NFRW members are asked to donate books and DVDs

that reflect Republican philosophy, present outstanding Republican
personalities or have historical significance to local community and school
libraries. Lists of current and past MELP recommended books are available

on the NFRW website at www.nfrw.org/melp.
WRW has selected four Rush Limbaugh Children’s books to donate to a local school

or hospital. The books are written for fourth grade level readers. Do you have a
suggestion for a school to which we can donate these books?

Please contact Kim Bacchus at kimbacchus@gmail.com with your suggestions.

mailto:Phyllis.westrup@gmail.com


WRW Armed Forces Committee wishes
everyone a very Happy New Year!!!!

As a very generous group of women, we were able to once again
make a real difference in our community. Thank you!! As Committee
Chairperson for 2020, 2021 and 2022, it has been such a privilege to

serve, along with all of you, our wonderful Military and Veterans.
I have let President Glenda and your Board know that I will step
down from this position as of 12/31/2022. I will continue to be an

involved WRW member. I will be able to dedicate more time to
personal and family needs. Thanks to you, our members and

associates, for always being there with your support and help! If any
of you amazing women have an interest in helping with this

committee, please contact Glenda Gilmore.
Thank you, Melissa Vagujhelyi

submitted by Kim Bacchus



Washoe Republican Women were a driving force in the Washoe County campaign
for now Governor-Elect Joe Lombardo. We were honored to have Joe speak at our

February meeting and didn’t forget that when he won the Primary Election!
WRW members logged over 300 hours making over 14,800 phone calls for Joe and

knocked on thousands of doors. We attended numerous campaign events in
support of Joe, held fundraisers, volunteered at special events, and walked in the
Nevada Day Parade with him. Joe’s Election night watch party in Reno was hosted

by WRW members Stephanie Hanzlik, Secretary, and Jane Hillerby. 

WRW came to the rescue again!





Committee Chairs

Achievement Awards 
Kim Bacchus

Americanism 
Jane Hillerby

Armed Services 
Melissa Vagujhelyi
Budget/Finance  
Steph Hanzlik & 

Diane Todd
Bylaws 

Darlene Ruedy & 
Cindi Chandler




Historian
Karen Fillmore

Legislative
Melissa Clement

Literacy
Kate Sweeney
Membership 
Day Younker
Newsletter

Michon Kessler






Campaign 
Phyllis Westrup

Caring for America 
Tomoko Rogers

Chaplain 
Nancy Bazner

Corresponding Secretary
 Linda Lynch
Directory 

Jane Hillerby
Fundraising 

Liz Lord




Nominating
Steph Hanzlik

Parliamentarian
Cindi Chandler

Barbara Vucanovich 
Military

Scholarship
Darlene Ruedy

Website
Michon Kessler

Youth Outreach
Pending




WRW Supported Businesses
Agtron Inc., Scientific Coffee Workshops
Parkpolitical.com - Political Consulting 

Brothers Barbecue
Clement Weather

International Minute Press
Haven Salon Studios

Look Nook Salon
TJ Duncan Golf Management

Williamson Wines
Victoria Gavranovic-Saad, Realtor 

Christine Kreins,RD, CSOWM, Registered Dietitian
Lyla Bleu Apparel & Jewelry

Dough Boys Donuts
Mary Corcoran, ASTA Verified Travel Advisor

Wild Island Adventure Park, Arger Family Estate 
Hall & Wrye Plastic Surgeons 

The Club at Arrow Creek
The Garden of Reno 

Pat Wallis, Artist 
Roden & Fields, Melissa Clement, Consultant




The mission of the Washoe Republican
Women is to support and promote the

principles and philosophy of the
Republican party. We provide a forum for

discussion of key issues affecting our
community and nation, and an opportunity
for women of all ages throughout Washoe

County to engage and support the
Republican party, the National Federation

of Republican Women, and the Nevada
Federation of Republican Women.

WRW Mission Statement



Time to Renew! Renew Today
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